
 TOWN OF KIRKWOOD 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

October 1, 2019 
   

  
A public hearing to hear public comments regarding a local law entitled “A Local Law 

Amending the Park Use Local Law Related to the Sale of Alcoholic Beverages” was held on 

October 1, 2019 at 6:00 at the Joseph A. Griffin Town Hall with Supervisor Gordon Kniffen 

presiding. 

 

Present: Supervisor Gordon Kniffen 

  Councilman Robert Weingartner 

  Councilman Lewis Grubham 

  Councilwoman Linda Yonchuk 

  Councilman William Diffendorf, Jr. 

 

Also Present: Robert McKertich, Attorney 

  Gayle Diffendorf, Town Clerk 

  John A. Finch, Jr., Commissioner of Public Works 

 

 

Supervisor Kniffen explained that the sale of beer in our parks is governed by a local law.  In 

the past the Kirkwood Fire Company was given permission to sell beer during the Kirkwood 

Fair at Veterans River Park, but they chose not to sell it this year.  The local law needs to be 

amended so that beer can still be sold at the Fair, so in the future the Kirkwood Fair 

Committee will recommend a non-profit Town of Kirkwood organization to sell beer at the 

Fair and approval will be granted by resolution of the Town Board.   

 

Supervisor Kniffen opened the hearing to public comment.  Hearing none, Supervisor Kniffen 

ordered the hearing closed at 6:05 PM. 

 

        Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

        Gayle M. Diffendorf 

        Town Clerk 

 


